
 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
 

In an effort to keep our community healthy and safe, and by the order of Gover-
nor Evers, the WI Department of Health Services, and the Bishop of the La Crosse 
Area Synod of the ELCA, there will be no worship services held at Trinity Lutheran 
Church UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  This would include Saturday evening, Sunday 
morning, and Wednesday Lenten services.  Additionally, there will be no meetings 
of any kind held in the church building.  
 
We will continue to offer a radio service broadcast on Sunday mornings at 
8:30am.  Please tune in to WKTY AM 580 for our regular Sunday worship over the 
air, from the comfort of your home. 
 
Please also note changes to Trinity’s Monday night outreach programs: 
 

Monday’s Meals and From The Heart Food Pantry:  Closed until March 31st.  This 
time frame is subject to change pending further developments in the current 
health emergency.  If you are having an emergency food need please call Gene at 
608-780-1283 with the food pantry.  He will work with you to get you some food 
for your family.  
 
Kids and Teens Clothes Closets, Jacey’s Toy Box:  Closed until further notice. 
 
We thank you and appreciate your continued patience during these challenging 
times.  Please call the church office if you have any questions, 608-782-6200.  We 
will do our best to keep everyone apprised of any new developments. 


